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Update on the Ripon Area School District Construction Project 

Ripon, WI – CG Schmidt will be conducting informational sessions on the 6-12 construction 

project progress at Ripon High School during the Back to School Open House Wednesday, 

August 26, 2015.  The informational sessions will be held in the Ripon High School auditorium, 

850 Tiger Drive, at 5:00, 5:30 and 6:00 pm.  The informational sessions are open to all parents 

and students of the Ripon Area School District.  The general public is also invited to attend. 

 
Any comments or suggestions, please contact Randy Hatlen at (920) 748-4616. 
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